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July 19, 1930.
SUBJECT: Holidays during August, 1930.

Dear Sir:

On Friday, August 1lst, the Denver Branch of the Federal
Reserve Bank of Kansas City will be closed in observance of
Colorado Day.

On account of Primary Election in various States, the
following Federal reserve banks and branches will also be
closed:

Tuesday August 5 Kansas City
Thursday August 7 Nashville
Memphis
Tuesday August 12 Cleveland (At 1 p. m.)

Cincinnati (At 1 p. m.)
(Cleveland will participate in the clearings.)

Oklahoma City

Tuesday August 26 San Francisco
Los Angeles

On the dates indicated, the banks and branches affected
will not participate in either the Gold Fund clearing or the
Federal reserve note clearing.

Please include .credits for the banks affected on each of
the holidays with your credits for the following business day
in the Gold Fund clearing, and make no shipment of Federal
reserve notes, fit or unfit, for account of the head offices
mentioned.

Xindly notify branches.

Very truly yours,

J. C. Noell,
Assistant Secretary.

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS.

Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





